
18 March 2016 

VANCOUVEr< 
AIRPORT 
AUTHORITY 

Mr. David Weber 
Director, City Clerk's Office 
CITY OF RICHMOND 
6911 No. 3 Road 
Richmond, BC V6Y 2C1 

Dear Mr. Weber: 

Via Email: cityclerk@richmond.ca 

RE: City of Ri.chmond- OCP Amendment Bylaw 9515 and Zoning Amendment Bylaw 9525 

This letter is in response to your letter dated 19 February 2016 requesting our comment on bylaw 
amendments related to the rezoning application at 11971 Dewsbury Drive from Single Detached 
(RS1/E) to Compact Single Detached (RC2). 

We understand the objective of the amendments are to update names of the single family zones 
to reflect changes in the Richmond Zoning Bylaw 8500 and will not increase the number of 
dwellings permitted in high aircraft noise areas. As such, we have no comment. 

Thank you for the opportunity to review. Please contact me at (604} 276-6366 should you require 
additional information. 

Sincerely yours, 

Mark Christopher Cheng. M.Eng. (mech} 
Supervisor- Noise Abatement & Air Quality 
Vancouver Airport Authority 

cc: Anne Murray, Vice President Marketing & Communications- Vancouver Airport Authority 
Marion Town, Director Environment- Vanc~uver Airport Authority 
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